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Praise God for two fruitful months
The missions in November and early December went great! Progress on our field 
in Asia is indescribable! MUCH fruit is being picked there, and we now have 3 
church/pastors’ apartments property, commercial property for self-support 
projects to come, a cemetery, and we are in the process of buying an additional 
piece for one of our properties that came up for sale way below market price 
because the owner has his daughter’s wedding coming up in January!!  Pray for 
our pastors, 14 of them on this field. In the 2 states we serve, 54 pastors have 
been arrested in the last month for doing their jobs! One of our pastors narrowly 
escaped arrest on Christmas Day, by God's grace.
 
In December I had the delight of accompanying 4 other team members to do 
Christmas for our 190 sponsored children in the DR, and of seeing firsthand the 
progress on Berta’s house!!  The iron bars and windows and electricity are in. 
The next steps in order on her home are tiling, plumbing for bathrooms and 
kitchen, kitchen, and paint.  Thank you does not cover our gratitude for your 
help!!
 
Happy New Year to you. Might God richly bless you.

We are preparing 3 teams, for construction of Adonai daycare in early August, 
summer camp and graduation in the DR for mid-August, and Christmas in the DR 
in December.. Pray now for the $5,000 more we need to complete Berta’s home, 
money for the daycare in the DR and for construction in Asia. https://
www.ason.org

https://ason.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=946cb171331637cdbac18739e&id=b0193d98d4&e=416f1a5032

